
Dear [Applicant's Name], 

Thank you for your recent application for the [Grant Name]. We truly 

admire and appreciate the effort and passion you have demonstrated in 

developing your project proposal. 

After careful review, we regret to inform you that we will not be able to 

fund your project at this time. This decision was not made lightly and 

reflects the intense competition and limited resources available this 

cycle. 

It's important to recognize that rejection is not a reflection of your 

capability or the potential impact of your project. Instead, it is an 

integral part of the challenge we all face in pursuing ambitious goals. 

Embrace this moment as an opportunity to refine your approach, learn, and 

grow stronger. 

We encourage you to continue your impressive work and consider reapplying 

in the future. Your commitment to making a difference is evident and 

commendable, and we are confident that you will rise to meet any 

challenges ahead with courage and determination. 

Thank you again for your application and for the inspiring work you are 

doing. 

Best regards, 

[Your Name]  

[Your Position]  

[Organization Name] 


